
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Harmony Kawama School 

Harmony Chipata 
School 

Gap Year & Business Office  

Harmony Garneton School 

BRINGING JOY & PURPOSE TO ORPHANS 

ACADEMIC UPDATES FOR JULY 2024 

Introduction: The month of July has been a period of 
significant activity and spiritual growth for Chipata 
Kawama, Garneton schools, and the Gap-Year 
program. This report highlights the key events and 
achievements that have shaped our schools program 
over the past month. 

Sports Highlights: July brought significant 
achievements in sports for both Chipata and 
Garneton schools. Our boys’ and girls’ soccer teams 
displayed exceptional talent and teamwork in various 
inter-school competitions, while our netball teams 
also excelled, demonstrating strong competitive spirit 
and sportsmanship. 

Parent-Teacher Committee (PTC): Successful Parent-Teacher 
Committees were held at Chipata, Garneton, and Kawama, 
providing a valuable platform to communicate the schools' 
vision to parents and guardians and address any concerns. The 
meetings were well-received, with the community expressing 
excitement about the ongoing developments and the schools' 
dedication to fostering a supportive and enriching learning 
environment. 
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Health Update: This month, there was an influenza outbreak 
affecting several students. However, thanks to the prompt and 
diligent care provided by our school nurses, the situation was 
effectively managed. Ensuring the health and well-being of our 
students remains a top priority. 

Gap-Year Program: The Gap-Year students 
participated in a transformative camp in Luanshya, 
focusing on character development, time 
management, and endurance. This experience not 
only tested their physical resilience but also 
emphasized the importance of teamwork and unity. 
They also had an outreach at St. Micheal Community 
school and engaged in teaching and mentoring 
younger students, further enhancing their leadership 
and instructional skills. 

Discipleship Program: The discipleship program this 
month was marked by important spiritual growth within 
our Lifesong for orphans Ministry. The Director Dennis 
Delic, delivered a sermon that resonated deeply with the 
students at Faith Baptist in Chipata compound, 
emphasizing the importance of living a Christ-focused life 
and inspiring many to deepen their faith. Pastor Shadrick 
led a baptism ceremony for 12 students who publicly 
declared their faith. The following are their names: David, 
Fredrick, Shupiwe, Abigail, Fostina, Albertina, Esther, Gift, 
Grace Mutoya, Grace Mwila, Roydah, and Ruth. In 
addition to those baptized, we also celebrate the 
following students who gave their lives to God from 
Garneton school: Bornface, Faith, Joyce Nkonde, Dennis, 
Evans. These students have taken the first steps in their 
spiritual journeys, committing their lives to God. 

Infrastructure Development: Exciting progress continues on 
the infrastructure development at Unity School. Under the 
leadership of our new construction manager, Teddy, ground 
preparation is well underway. The vision for the future of Unity 
School is steadily taking shape, and we are eager to see these 
plans come to life. 

Prepared by Educational Advocate : Teddy Kafwanka 
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